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The CALICE groups working on the development of a semi-digital hadronic calorimeter with a GRPC as a sensitive medium would like to test in 2010 the performance of the large GRPC detectors to be used in a large prototype.  The GRPC will be tested using new semi-digital electronics readout. One large electronics board hosting 144 ASICS (9216 channels) exists already and was tested in test beam at SPS this year. Two others are being built. This will allow to test not only the GRPCs but also the whole readout chain. 
In addition, combining the three fully equipped GRPCs will be of the uttermost importance to validate the future acquisition system.

Inserting steel slabs in front and between the three equipped GRPC will allow to study the extension of the hadronic shower. This study will be performed using pions beam of  different energy ( below 15 GeV at PS and above 20 GeV at SPS).
Another important test we intend to perform is the power pulsing technique of our electronics readout. A GRPC of 50X33 cm2, equipped with the new electronics will be cast inside a magnetic field and exposed to a pion beam. The time structure of the SPS beam spills will be used to synchronize the power pulsing frequency.
Additional tests we want to perform concern the high rate GRPC. Test Beam at ps in 2009 allowed to show that semi-conductive GRPC of small size (32X8 cm2) can be efficient (>90%) at rate as high as 30KHz/cm2.  Large chambers (50X50 cm2) will be built during the first half of 2010 and tested with high intensity beams. 
